
February 10, 2014 
 

Approval by mail: Revised Criteria and Template for the SREP set aside - revised 
document 

  
 

 
Dear Patricia, 
 
Thank you for circulating the revised criteria and template for the submission of project 
concepts to be financed from the SREP set aside. We have appreciated the 
clarifications provided by Martha Stein-Sochas and are content that the comments we 
raised on the earlier draft have now been addressed. The UK is therefore happy to 
approve. 
 
Many thanks, 
Steven  
 
Steven Hunt | Energy Advisor | Low Carbon Development Team | Climate and 
Environment Department | Department for International Development | 22 Whitehall, 
London, SW1A 2EG, UK | T +44 (0)20 7023 0140  
 
 


